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Time has gone really fast over the past 12 months. The youth 
project was open during the months of May, June and July with 
normal activities with some of the older members helping us to 
manage the hall.  A new projector was of great usage as we 
were able to play “ Just Dance and Mario Cart” on the large 
screens. We have found that the young people love challenging
the Youth workers and beating them! 

During the summer period my mother became ill, being 101, 
and for the first time in my youth work career,  my family 
became priority. Due to this all the centres which I was involved
with closed.

On the 1st January she fell at her home and had to be admitted 
into a care home.

Subsequently during March she passed away.

At the present time the team have decided that the project will 
remain closed until at least September 2020.

Despite all of this  I have seen various your people out and 
about and they are very  keen to come back to the project as 
soon as they can.

Youth Work Team.


